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Notice of Construction 
 

LAKE SHERWOOD PUMP STATION REHABILITION 
 
Starting on or around Monday, December 7, the Calleguas Municipal Water District (Calleguas) will begin 
construction to rehabilitate the Lake Sherwood Pump Station located approximately 400 feet southwest 
of 493 Hillsborough Street in Thousand Oaks, as shown in the image below. 
 
This will be an approximately two-year project consisting of replacement and rehabilitation of existing 
structures, facilities, and mechanical equipment at the pump station, which is an essential facility to 
provide reliable water service to thousands of residents. Construction will generally occur between the 
hours of 7:30 AM through 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday. There will be several times when it will be 
necessary for construction to take place continuously, potentially including nights and weekends, in order 
to maintain water service. There will occasionally be construction equipment, such as trucks, concrete 
trucks, excavators, and other equipment, traveling along Hillsborough Street and other roads nearby. The 
contractor will use some of the nearby open areas for staging and storage during construction. Given the 
proximity of your home to this location, as a courtesy, we wanted you to be aware of this activity. 
 
For more information about the project, visit: http://www.calleguas.com/projects/construction-
updates.asp. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact info@calleguas.com or (805) 579-
7185. 
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